(Letterhead)


August 10, 2022

Dr. Mitsuo Ochi
President
Hiroshima University
1-3-2 Kagamiyama, Higashi-Hiroshima City,
Hiroshima
739-8511

Recommendation Letter for Dr. Hanako Jane SATO

Dear Dr. Ochi,

It is my pleasure to write this recommendation letter in support of Dr. Hanako Jane SATO’s application for Phoenix Postdoctoral Fellowships for Research.

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.


Sincerely,

Signature

John SMITH
Professor
Graduate School of International Studies
VWXYZ University
